
Dear Colleague, 

 

The Hungarian Actuarial Society (HAS) is organising its 10th Fall School, that may be 
of interest to you and to some of the actuaries in your country. You will find the 
program of the 10th Fall School attached. 
Should anybody from your country be interested in attending the 10th Fall School of 
our Society he/she must fill in the application at this URL below until 25 September 
2013. Please note that the number of participants is limited so we reserve the right to 
close the application earlier: 

http://www.actuary.hu/weblap/Oszi_iskola_jelentkezes/jelentkezes_eng.php 

In case of any technical problems with the registration please send an email to 
pasztor.gabor@aegon.hu.  
 

The 10th Fall School opens on 8 November 2013, at 3:30 p.m. and closes on 9 
November 2013, at 1 p.m. with a lunch.  

 The registration fee is EUR 100, which also includes the dinner on 8 and the 
lunch on 9 November but does not include accommodation.  

 Since the 10th Fall School will be held in Visegrád, within one and a half hour 
drive from Budapest and as the local hotel has limited capacity, the 
accommodation of potential foreign attendees will be handled on a first-come-
first-served basis.  

 The contact details of the hotel can be found below. 
Name of the hotel: Hotel Visegrád 
Address: 2025 Visegrád, Rév u. 15.  
Phone: 26 / 397-034. 

 Price of the accommodation: 
Single room: EUR 58 per person. 
Double room: EUR 34 per person. 

 Payment: 
Bank: K&H Bank Zrt. 
IBAN: HU61 1040 5004 5051 5150 5757 1007 
SWIFT: OKHBHUHB 

 Please note that the dress code is casual. 

If your registration is accepted then you will receive an email, in which the details of 
the transfer of the registration fee will be explained. You do not have to book the 
room with the hotel in Visegrád, it will be arranged for you by HAS for 8 November. 
Should you have any transfer problems from Budapest to Visegrád on 8 November 
and on the way back on 9 November, local members of HAS will offer you a ride. 
Please email to kovacs.judit@aegon.hu in that case. 

Depending on your travel plans, you may need a hotel in Budapest as well on the 7th 
and/or on the 9th November. In this case please email to kovacs.judit@aegon.hu for 
further assistance if needed.  
 

Please be so kind and let your colleagues know of this opportunity. 

 

 

 The Executive Board of the HAS 
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